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  UAEC’S “TAKE ACTION TIDE” TAILGATE ONE OF OVER 2,000 SIMULTANEOUS EVENTS IN OVER 150 COUNTRIES 
Tuscaloosa, Ala.—People from across central Alabama will gather Saturday, Oct. 24 as part of a global day of action to urge world leaders to take bold and immediate steps to address climate change and reduce carbon emissions. Students from the University of Alabama are bringing this movement to Tuscaloosa.  

The University of Alabama Environmental Council will tailgate on the Quad for the Alabama-Tennessee game from 11:30 a.m. until kick-off at 2:30 p.m. as one of over 2,000 similar events occurring in approximately 150 countries. 
Students and football fans are invited to participate in this “Take Action Tide” tailgate in order to bring attention to the number 350. 

Scientists have stated in recent years that 350 parts per million is the most carbon dioxide the earth can safely contain in its atmosphere. The current CO2 concentration is 390 parts per million, according to the 350.org website. 

The “Take Action Tide” tailgate is a part of 350.org effort that will be happening around the world. 

The tailgate will include potluck dishes, face-painting for children and various tailgate games. Participants will also have the opportunity to sign postcards to Senator Shelby, asking him to support legislation to lower the carbon dioxide levels in the atmosphere to 350 parts per million.
Tennessee fans are invited to participate in the tailgate as well. In the spirit of game day football a respective environmental group at the University Tennessee has agreed to participate in a competition to see which University can obtain the most signed postcards.
Camille Perrett, a sophomore majoring in environmental studies and a member of the UAEC, said it is important to the environmental movement for the UAEC to put on this type of event.
“As a youth in one of the most environmentally destructive nations, I feel that the momentum created when we stand together carries with it the energy needed for change,” Perrett said. “We will have to be loud to make our voices heard. The UAEC is doing just that—raising our voices to demand our leaders act now to protect our future.”   
Images of similar events around the world, including the tailgate in Tuscaloosa, will be featured on giant video screens in Times Square in New York as part of a 350 countdown, and will be accessible at 350.org as part of an online photostream. Visual documentation from this day of action will be delivered to the United Nations on Monday, Oct. 26. 
The University of Alabama Environmental Council (UAEC) is a student chapter of the Alabama Environmental Council (AEC), a 501C-3 nonprofit educational and grassroots advocacy organization dedicated to the preservation of Alabama's environmental and human health since it's inception in 1967. Functioning within the university campus and broader Tuscaloosa community, the UAEC is a diverse body of citizens with a variety of academic and social expertise who are united in a commitment to advocacy, education and direct action. 
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